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Senator Lazich:

It is unclear whether and to what extent the state may require national and federal
financial institutions to make the disclosure required by this draft.  In addition, federal
law, with certain limited exceptions, requires fee disclosure by every automated teller
machine operator.

If you desire to discuss these or other issues, please feel free to contact me.  Also,
please let me know, if you want copies of the federal laws that deal with these issues.
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